
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

DATE:    June 21, 2007 
 
CONTACT:   Lt. Meg Ross, PIO 
     (813) 974-2451 
 
SUBJECT:    Building Re-Opened After Bomb Threat  
 
LOCATION:   Cooper Hall 
 
The University Police has re-opened Cooper Hall.  Students should visit the 
USF website http://www.usf.edu for additional information on alternate 
locations for classes.  There will be no classes held in Cooper Hall on 
Thursday, June 21, 2007.  All classes resume normally on Friday, June 22, 
2007. 

http://www.usf.edu/

